
ST MARTIN’S 
PARENT  
NETWORK

JOIN US!

We invite our St Martin’s parents and caregivers to join our Parent 
Network - a great way to get to know other families, share in ideas,  
and get involved in school activities and events.

Our Parent Network consists of parents and caregivers who are 
interested in supporting the school through fundraising and 
community-building events. It’s a fantastic opportunity to meet 
people who are passionate about supporting our school.

While the executive is elected, membership of this group is less 
formal, with attendance at meetings encouraged, but optional. 
Some parents volunteer to be involved in only one event each year, 
while others support many.

We value all the help and support our parents and caregivers 
provide us in building our school community.

If you are interested in being a part of this vibrant and essential 
group of parents and caregivers, please come along to a Parent 
Network meeting. These events are advertised to our community 
each term. We look forward to seeing you!

LOVING TO LEARN.  
LEARNING TO LOVE.

ST MARTIN’S CATHOLIC  
PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smg.catholic.edu.au

ST MARTIN’S 
FACEBOOK PAGE

FOLLOW US  
ON FACEBOOK! 

Stay connected 
and informed on 

upcoming events.
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